Receipt No: 123569099 Receipt Amount: €54,000.00



Date: 23/07/2019

Ms Georgina Glackin INTO Office of the Deputy General Secretary & General Treasurer 35, Parnell Square Dublin 1

Dear Friends,

## Thank You for Helping

I am writing to thank you for raising an amazing €54,000.00 through your annual raffle. Your thoughtful generosity will make a huge impact helping sick children attending CHI, Crumlin and the National Children's Research Centre. Thank you so very much for doing whatever it takes to support sick children in Ireland.

Working closely with Crumlin Hospital and the National Children's Research Centre, I can see the difference caring gifts like yours make. Your fundraising will support vital Research into the causes and treatments for IBD. As IBD in children is on the rise, with a particular sharp increase in children under 10, the impact of this disease on a child's day-to-day life is becoming ever more apparent. We are delighted that the INTO have chosen to support this area of Research as part of CMRF Crumlin commitment of funding in the Immunology sphere, which endeavours to understand the immune system and the mechanisms driving disease in young children.

So from me, from all the patients you are helping and their families, and from everyone here at CMRF Crumlin, I'd like to express our sincerest gratitude.

Wishing you all the best and thank you for all that you do.

Sinead Nolan

**Schools & Youth Development** 

P.S. Follow us on Facebook to get more updates on the children you are helping and see the impact of your donations at facebook.com/CMRFCrumlin

President: Ms. Helen Conlan (Chair)

**Members of Board:** Ms. Siobhan Brady, Mr. Christian Kinnear, Ms. Niamh O'Regan, Mr. Terence O'Rourke, Mr. David Phelan, Judge Ann Ryan, CEO: Ms. Denise Fitzgerald Registered Charity No. CHY4483A CRO No. 328920 CRA No. 20042462

e hello@cmrf.org t 01 709 1700 Lo-call 1890 507 508

14-18 Orimnagh Road Crumlin, Dublin 12